
Commemorate someone you love with  
a beautifully engraved brick paver in the 
Greenman Garden of Providence Milwaukie 
Hospital. This is a wonderful way to 
permanently recognize your commitment – 
individual, family or organization – to  
our community hospital.  

Studies show that patients who are 
exposed to natural light and the beauty 
of the outdoors feel better and heal 
faster. The Greenman Garden is a place 
for patients, families, visitors, hospital 
staff and the entire community to enjoy 
as part of our beautiful hospital campus. 

The purchase of pavers for the Greenman 
Garden supports our hospital’s ongoing 
needs. Buy a brick and be a part of this  
place for healing. 

Providence Milwaukie Hospital 

Greenman Garden



Name 

Address							       City, State, ZIP 

Business phone			     Home phone			    E-mail			

Payment options:

❏ I have enclosed my check, payable to Providence Milwaukie Foundation for $

❏ Please charge my      ❏ Visa      ❏ MasterCard 

Account number   						                  Expiration date

This card is 	 ❏ personal 	 ❏ business – business name on credit card

If applicable, please check one:

I am giving this paver ❏ in honor of or  
			    ❏ in memory of ____________________________________________________________

Yes! 	   I wish to purchase_________brick paver(s) at $100 each.

Paver 1

Paver 2

Brick pavers are 7 1/2” x 7 1/2” dimension and have room for three lines of text with 15 characters per line.*  
Please enter text as you wish it to appear on brick paver. Please print in all capital letters, preferably  
in black ink. (Paver wording is subject to approval.)

Please note that spaces and punctuation count as a character. Engraved text will appear in all capitals on 
paver. Bricks may be inscribed with “In honor of” or “In memory of,” but this will take the first line of text.

*�Garden design limits the number of brick pavers available. Brick pavers are available on a first-come-first-
served basis. Exact location and placement cannot be guaranteed.

If you have questions, please contact Tiffany Gillespie   
at 503-650-6809 or tiffany.gillespie@providence.org

Please return completed form in the envelope provided. 

Providence Milwaukie Hospital Greenman Garden

Greenman Garden


